[Insert following where marked, including endnote, from file Section_3_Pirate_Duck_Insert on disk]

To beat all, there is a Pirate Rubber Duck going around the world, and you can help the one-eyed little yellow fellow come by your place; he began his little journey on July 5, 2005, from Palm Springs, California, and has probably been followed closer than the SBC Closer Look.
 Quack.

� See www.flickr.com/groups/piraterubberduckie. 





